
Friends of Newton Burgoland School Monthly Meeting 
Tuesday 7th June- 8pm via Zoom 

 
Apologies and Introductions  
Events- 
Maypole 
Father’s Day 
Sports Day 
Summer Fayre 
School Open Day 
Ice Cream Van 
Leavers Hoodies 
Vegetable Show 
Next meeting  
AOB 
Wishlist 
 
Present- Natalie Ward, Vicki Boulter, Nicola Gardner, Cathy Oakley, Lucy Hollingsworth, Di 
McCaskie and Lisa Dinsdale.  
Apologies- Karen Featherstone, Becky Poole, Hazel Roberts, Kate Ward and Priya Dhadyalla 
 
Maypole-Friday 10th June 2pm. 
We will offer refreshments- Tea/coffee and Cakes- (Vicki-Guinness cake, Lisa-lemon 
traybake, Nic-Victoria sponge and Di- Rice krispy cakes) We will run tuckshop too.  
 
Father’s Day- Doughnuts -Friday 17th June. 
We are ordering glazed Krispy Kreme doughnuts for parents/carers to order beforehand and 
collect on the Friday before after school in the playground. Doughnuts need to be placed 
and paid for by Sunday 12th June on the Classlist App, so we can order on Monday morning 
to collect in Leicester on Friday. The cost is £1 each, 6 for £5.50 and 12 for £10.  
 
Sports Day-Wednesday 6th July- 1pm-3pm  
Refreshments- Tea/coffee and biscuits-donations.  
 
Summer Fayre- Friday 24th June 3.30- 5pm 
STALLS 

• Raffle- We have some great raffle prizes so far. Nic to design a poster to send out to 
parents/carers and display in PFA notice board. Raffle books to be put into book bags 
on Friday 17th June.  

• Refreshments-Tea/coffee and squash. PFA members to make cakes. 
• Tuckshop- to check stock.  
• Tombola- Prizes urgently needed for both children and adults. Text to go out asking 

for donations. 
• Tickets for games- £2.50 each. When the children get 6 stamps on their card, they 

can claim a prize.  
• ‘Water or wine?’- Dress down day on Wednesday 22nd June for wine from KS2 

(Chocolates for KS1- for the raffle)  



• Pamper tent- Hair dye, wool braids, nails and transfer tattoos. (All ordered)  
Game ideas 

• Fruit machine (we will ask year 6 children along with an adult to run) and the prize 
will be a chocolate orange (all ordered)  

• Welly Wanging 
• Splat the rat 
• Hole in the wall 
• Flip the bottle 
• Coconut shy  

Nat and Nic have ordered a mixture of prizes along with sweets for the children who do not 
win.  
 
New starter induction and coffee morning- Vicki has designed a flyer for new starters to 
join the PFA.  
 
Ice cream van- Thursday 7th July 
Confirmed by Nat  
 
Leavers Hoodies-  
Vicki has ordered hoodies and set up a Classlist payment for parents to pay towards them.  
 
The Swepstone and Newton Burgoland Vegetable Show- Sunday 28th August  
We will have a ‘Water or wine stall’ and use the left over bottles from the dress down day 
on Wednesday 22nd June.  
 
Next meeting- TBC  

AGM- to be confirmed. We will discuss the future of the PFA.  
 
AOB  
Movie Night- To look at future available dates in the Autumn term. 
Bags to School- Vicki to arrange one after the Summer Holidays.  
Batteries/Ink cartridges- Vicki to investigate receiving money back from old batteries and ink 
cartridges.  
Wishlist- School to set up a wish list and add items for us to share and parents/community 
purchase. To discuss in more detail with school.  
Natasha’s Law- Vicki looking at legislation. We are not a food business but have been 
advised we give a list. We are currently waiting for confirmation from the Environmental 
Health Officer. 
The vegetable show- Thank you letter has been sent to The Vegetable Society to thank them 
for our new Football goal and Greenhouse along with compost, gloves and gardening tools.  
Fundraising- We continue to look at options where parents/carers can donate should they 
wish to. This could potentially be through Just Giving, Paypal or Go Fund Me. 
 
Wishlist- Laptops and Playground markings. To ask school for any other ideas.  
 
 
 



 
 

 
Ways to Support Our School 

 

 
Amazon Smile  
Do you shop at Amazon? 
Would you like Amazon to donate to our school every time you shop?  
If so simply visit www.smile.amazon.com 
Select - Friends of Newton Burgoland School Start shopping!!  
 
Want to help make a difference while you shop in the Amazon app, at no extra cost to you? 
Simply follow the instructions below to select Friends Of Newton Burgoland School as your 
charity and activate AmazonSmile in the app. Amazon will donate a portion of your eligible 
mobile app purchases to us.  
 
How it works: 
1. Open the Amazon app on your phone 
2. Select the main menu (=) & tap on "AmazonSmile" within Programmes & Features 
3. Select Friends Of Newton Burgoland School as your charity 
4. Follow the on-screen instructions to activate AmazonSmile in the mobile app  

 
Easyfundraising 
Simply visit easyfundraising.org.uk Select - Friends of Newton Burgoland School 4,300 
online sites will give us a free donation when you shop with them - at no extra  
cost to you!  
 
 

 

 
 


